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March 22, 2000 

Ms. June Dreith 

Program Manager 

TechLaw Inc. 

300 Union Boulevard, Suite 600 

Lakewood, Colorado 80228 


Subject: 	 Engineering evaluation of the proposed cover for the Mixed Waste Landfill, 
Sandia National Laboratories, New Mexico (TechLaw Work Assignment Y513, 
06082.200) 

Dear Ms. Dreith: 

I have reviewed and hereby approve the proposed work plan and cost estimate for the above 
referenced project enclosed with your March 20, 2000 letter (Work Plan Revision No.1). Please 
find enclosed a signed copy of the Work Plan Approval. I understand that the time period for 
this project will extend 60 days from your receipt of this letter. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Stephanie Kruse, Supervisor .. 
Sandia National Laboratoriesl 
Kirtland Air Force Base Project • 

Enclosure 

cc: 	 James Bearzi, NMED/HRMB 

John Kieling, NMED/HRMB 

Will Moats, NMED/HRMB 




Work Assignment Y513; 06082.200 Work Plan Revision No.1 
March 20, 2000 

Work Plan Approval 

I have reviewed the attached work plan and find it meets our criteria for technical accuracy and 
properly reflects the scope of work and intended use of the deliverable(s). The projected cost, 
staff hour estimates, and tentative schedule are also acceptable. 
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